
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

April 
21 

 

April 22 – Odd 
 

12th Grade Workkeys 
Testing 

April 23 – Even 
 

12th Grade Science  
SOL testing 

April 24 – Odd 
 

RO Day (no testing) 

April 25 – Even 
 

12th Grade Math  
SOL testing  

April 26 – Odd 
 

12th Grade History 
SOL testing 

April 27 

April 
28 

April 29 – Even April 30 – Odd 
 

Science SOLs for all 
Students – See Email for 
Room Assignments for 

Period 1 
Periods 1, 5, 7 

May 1 – Even 
 

Reading SOL for all 
students – See email for 
Room Assignments for 

Period 2 
Periods 2, 6, 8 

 

May 2 – Odd 
 

May 3 
 

No School  
Teacher Work Day  

RO Day 
 

May 4 

May 5 May 6 – Even 
 

AP Testing:  
US Govt, Art History 

Chem 
 

Science/Reading SOL 
Make Ups 

May 7 – Odd 
 

AP Testing: 
HUG, Micro 

Stats 
 

Science/Reading SOL 
Make Ups 

May 8 – Even 
 

AP Testing:  
English Lit 

Comp Gov, Comp Sci A 
 

Math SOLs for all 
students – See email for 
Room Assignments for 

Period 4  
Period 4, 6, 8 

 

May 9 – Odd 
 

AP Testing: 
APES 
Psych 

 

May 10 – Even 
 

AP Testing:  
US Hist, Euro Hist 

Macro 
 

SOL Make Ups 
 

May 11 

May 12 May 13 – Odd 
 

AP Testing: 
Calc 

Precalc 
 
 

History SOLs – Students 
testing will receive email 

with room assignment 
 

May 14 – Even 
 

AP Testing: 
English Lang 

Afr-Amer Studies, Phys C: 
Mech 

 
SOL Make Ups – 

Students testing will 
receive email with room 

assignment 
 
 

May 15 – Odd 
 

AP Testing: 
French, World Hist 

Comp Sci Prin, Music 
Theory 

 
SOL Make Ups – 

Students testing will 
receive email with room 

assignment 
 

May 16 – Even 
 

AP Testing: 
Spanish 

Bio 
 
 

SOL Make Ups– Students 
testing will receive email 

with room assignment 
 

May 17 – Odd 
 

AP Testing: 
German, Physics 1 

Latin 
 
 

SOL Make Ups– Students 
testing will receive email 

with room assignment 
 

May 18 

May 19 May 20 – Even 
 

May 21 – Odd 
 

May 22 – Even 
 

May 23 – Odd 
 

May 24 – Even 
 

May 25 



Science SOL Retakes – 
Students testing will 

receive email with room 
assignment 

 

Science SOL Retakes– 
Students testing will 

receive email with room 
assignment 

 
SHOUT Senior Finals 1 

Reading SOL Retakes– 
Students testing will 

receive email with room 
assignment 

 
SHOUT Senior Finals 2/4 

Math SOL retakes– 
Students testing will 

receive email with room 
assignment 

 
SHOUT Senior Finals 5/7 

Math SOL Retakes – 
Students testing will 

receive email with room 
assignment 

 
SHOUT Senior Finals 6/8 

May 26 May 27 
 

Memorial Day Holiday 
 

May 28 – Odd 
 

History SOL Retakes – 
Students testing will 

receive email with room 
assignment 

SHOUT 

May 29 – Even 
 

SHOUT 

May 30 – Odd 
 

SHOUT 

May 31 – Even 
Non-SHOUT Senior 
Exams Period 2/4 

SHOUT 

June 1 

June 2 June 3 
 

SHOUT 
 

Non-SHOUT Senior 
Exams Period 1 

June 4 
 

SHOUT 
 

Non-SHOUT Senior 
Exams Period 6/8 

June 5 
 

SHOUT 
 

Non-SHOUT Senior 
Exams Period 5/7 

June 6 – ½ Day  
11:30 Dismissal 

 
Underclass 2/4 Exams 

 
Senior Activity Day 1 

June 7 – ½ Day 
11:30 Dismissal 

 
Underclass 1/5 Exam 

 
Senior Activity Day 2 

 

June 8 

June 9 June 10 -  ½ Day 
11:30 Dismissal 

Underclass Period 6/8 
Exam 

Senior Activity Day 3 
Senior Awards and 

Graduation Practice 

June 11 – ½ Day 
 

Underclass Period 7 
Exam – 10:30am 

Dismissal 
 

2024 Graduation 2pm 
 

June 12 – 2 Hour Day 
 

Last Day of School – 
10:15am Dismissal 

June 13 
 
 

June 14 
 
 

June 15 

 

WPHS Alternate Bell Schedule April 30, May 1, and May 8 

8:10-8:20am  Breakfast 

8:20-11:15am 

Announcements 8:20am and 
Testing Block 

11:25-1:21pm Regular Lunch Block 

1:31-2:55pm Block 3 
 

 

 



Final Exam Bell Schedule - June 6-June 10 

Block 1 8:10-9:40am 
Break/Transition (no second change breakfast) 9:40-9:50am 

Block 2 9:50-11:20am 

Grab and Go 
Lunch Dismissal 11:20-11:30am 

June 11 Bell Schedule – Graduation Day 

Period Time 

Breakfast 8:10-8:20am 

7 8:20-10:10am 

Grab and Go Lunch 10:10-10:30am 

Dismissal 10:30am 

June 12 Bell Schedule - Last Day of School 

Period 1 8:10-8:21am 

Period 2 8:28-8:39am 

Period 4 8:46-8:57am 

Period 5 9:04-9:15am 

Period 6 9:22-9:33am 

Period 7 9:40-9:51am 

Period 8 9:58-10:10am 

Buses Depart 10:15am 


